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Ken Conroy 
IWLicensingSourthern 
On behalf of Irish Water 
 
10 November 2021    Reg. No.: D0202-01 
 
 
Re: Notice for the purposes of Regulation 14(5) of the European Union (Waste 
Water Discharge) Regulations 2007 to 2020 – Review by the Agency of a Waste 
Water Discharge Licence 
 
  
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I am to advise, in accordance with Regulation 14(5) of the European Union (Waste Water 
Discharge) Regulations 2007 to 2020, that the Agency intends initiating a review of your 
existing Waste Water Discharge Licence, Register Number: D0202-01, for the Mitchelstown 
agglomeration. 
 
The grounds for the review are set out in the Regulation 14(1) Examination Report which is 
available on the Agency website.   
 
In accordance with the provisions of Regulation 14(7), you are required, for the purposes of 
the review of your licence, to submit via the ‘review authorisation’ function on the EDEN Online 
Portal the following: 
 

a) A completed application form and associated templates available on the EDEN portal 
and 

b) Fee as is appropriate having regard to the provisions of Regulation 39, 
 
Your response to this request is to be submitted via EDEN within 6 months of the date of this 
notice. Guidance on how to make an application  and completing the application form is 
available on the EPA website.  
 
In accordance with Regulation 14(3) the Agency shall publish a notice on its website stating 
that the EPA is initiating a review of your licence. 

 

 

 

 

Submissions 

In accordance with regulation 14(7)(b) submissions relating to the proposed review 
may be made in writing to the Agency at its headquarters within 5 weeks of receipt of 
the fee and completed application form,  and the Agency shall not make a decision on 
the review before the expiry of the said period.  

https://epawebapp.epa.ie/licences/lic_eDMS/090151b2807e3352.pdf
https://www.epa.ie/publications/licensing--permitting/waste-water/waste-water-discharge-application--guidance-document.php


 

It should be noted that failure to comply with the above requirements is an offence. The EPA 
may proceed with its review in the absence of the information requested.  

 
Yours faithfully, 

Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
Tel: 053 - 9160600 
 
 


